
Submitter: Taylor Balfour 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB2996 

I oppose this bill because it disregards the expertise of the professions it relates to. 

The bulk of the effects of radiation are not immediate, so allowing untrained operators 

could have devastating effects to patients and operators that are not caught until it’s 

too late. Just because there is a need for workers does not mean unskilled workers 

should fill the gaps. It might take a while to get a doctors appointment nowadays too, 

but that doesn’t mean I want an electrician to prescribe my medications. 


